
Subject: Re: The caliber 120
Posted by Bazzab on Wed, 10 Jul 2013 17:23:08 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

The Watch Specialties are the older of the two
I believe Gruen started stamping Guild on movements around 1925/26.
The only evidence I have on this is, the 885 movement, which is from around that time,  having
owned several watches, all with this caliber, they have all been stamped Guild
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